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CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 
The previously scheduled regular Mono Basin RPAC meeting on 

August 9 is cancelled due to lack of quorum.  
 

The September meeting has been cancelled in consideration of the 
Community Housing Conversation to be held in person at the Lee 

Vining Community Center on September 13. The next regular Mono 
Basin RPAC meeting is scheduled for October 11, 2023 

 
Staff Planner: Laura Stark 760-924-1810 lstark@mono.ca.gov 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, anyone who needs special assistance to attend this meeting can 
call 760-924-1800 within 48 hours prior to the meeting in order to ensure accessibility  

(see 42 USCS 12132, 28CFR 35.130). 
 

RPAC Members 
Lisa Cutting, Molly DesBaillets, Ronda Kauk, Elin Ljung, Bartshe Miller, Jake Suppa 
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